
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 08, 2024 
 
TO  :  ALL MEMBERS OF LIONS DISTRICT 301-C 
 
SUBJECT :  DISTRICT 301-C GOVERNOR’S BALL and LCIF GALA NIGHT 

 

 

We are thrilled to announce two significant events in October 2024 that will 

bring our District together in celebration and support of our shared mission. 

Please mark your calendars and plan to attend these important gatherings. 

 

1. District 301-C Governor’s Ball 

      - Date: October 4, 2024 (Friday) 

      - Location: The Candon City Arena, Candon City, Ilocos Sur 

 

2. LCIF Gala Night 

      - Date: October 5, 2024 (Saturday) 

- Event: LCIF Fundraising Gala 

      - Location: Candon City, Ilocos Sur  

   (Specific Venue Details to Follow) 

 

The LCIF Gala Night will be a spectacular fundraising event aimed at 

 supporting the Lion's Clubs International Foundation and its noble initiatives.  

   

Further information regarding the detailed program and other specifics will be 

 communicated in subsequent announcements. 

 

We highly encourage all members to prepare early and be part of these key  

occasions that not only celebrate our district leadership but also contribute 

significantly to our community efforts. 

 

For any immediate queries or early information, please feel free to contact 

the District Cabinet Secretary. 

 

 Yours in Lionism, 

 

 

 LION EDSEL C. ABELLA, MJF 

 Cabinet Secretary 

 

Noted by: 

 

 

 

LION SARAH KATHLEEN U. PACQUING, PMJF 

District Governor 

 

 

 

 

 

Presidential Theme: “We Serve” 

President’s Theme:  “Make your mark” 
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